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SHAPING PEOPLE, SHAPING BUSINESS.  IN THIS ISSUE 

Over this semester, the 
Zeta Rho chapter has 
held many events, 
fundraisers, and rituals. 
So far, the semester has 
been great! Here’s a 
preview of what we’ve 
been doing and what is 
to come!  

In 2014, we brought a 
whopping fifteen new 
members to the table! 
And In the spring of 2015, 
we have seven more 
individuals that are 

interested in joining the 
brotherhood!  

Our members were able 
to meet Rob Jarvis, APS 
Pharmacy’s  EVP  of  Sales  
and Marketing and AKPsi 
alumni, enjoy a 
brotherhood retreat with 
Cady Tabeling, attend 
PBLI in Nashville, and 
much more! 

In U… And I… 

-Robert L Dean 

VP of Alumni 

 

Spring 2015 Pledge Class 
Learn about recruitment and rush events, 
along with our growing 2015 Pledge Class. 

 

Upcoming Events 

Take a look at our upcoming events and 
mark your calendars for a time to stop by 
and join us! We are excited to connect with 
all of our alumni! 

What’s happening in Zeta Rho? 
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We had yet another 
successful pledge class 
consisting of twelve 
brothers! (Two of which 
are not shown). Now, 
these individuals are 
growing and learning the 
ways of business and 
leadership together in 
their pledge meetings 
every week!  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Their names are Jonathan 
Barnhouse, Jaron Childers, 
Adrian Creel, Shanley 
Crouse, Hyun Ju Roh (Amy), 
Anh Nguyen, Alex 
O’Donnell, Alex Parlock, 
Cassius Russel, Okan Tezca, 
Austin Tezza, and Brandon 
Young!  

 

Our Spring 2015 
Pledge Class 

Zeta Rho Highlights 

Our slogan this year was “Suit Up with AKPsi”. We held 
various rush events including Speed Dating, a General 
Information Session, and a Scavenger Hunt and Movie 
Night! We also had Walking Tacos!  

Do YOU have something to share with alumni? Let us 
know atakpsizetarho@gmail.com or by posting on our 
Facebook page at www.facebook.com/marshalluakpsi 
and your announcement could appear in the next 
newsletter! 
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Bradey is a senior from Huntington who 
will be graduating in December! He works 
at Frost Top Drive Inn and loves to travel. 
Along with AKPsi, he is involved in various 
other organizations on campus such as the 
Kappa Alpha Fraternity. Last Spring 
semester Bradey studied abroad in 
Cambridge, England. From there he 
travelled to England, Ireland, Wales, 
Scotland, Spain, Italy, Hungary, Slovakia, 
Austria, Germany, Netherlands, Sweden, 
and France. He is also a former Vice 
President of Membership and President of 
Zeta Rho! After he graduates, he plans to 
enroll in Law School! 

Meet the Brother:  

Bradey Bowen 

Austin is a Pledge Brother from Charlotte, 
NC. He is a major in Finance and will 
complete his sophomore year after the 
current semester. He is also in various 
student organizations, such as the Alpha 
Tau Omega Fraternity. Austin likes to 
hang out with friends, play basketball, and 
meet new people. Over the summer, he 
worked at Harris Brother’s Roofing 
Company. He also went to Panama over 
the spring break! Austin is learning the 
ropes as he proceeds his way through the 
pledge process, and says he has enjoyed 
every bit of it! He has dreams of becoming 
an associate at the Bank of America, or 
becoming a stock broker, and AKPsi will 
surely help him to bring this dream to 
reality!  

Meet the Brother:  

Austin Tezza 
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Upcoming Events: Save the Date! 
 

Court of Honor / Initiation: April 11th Drinko Library BE5, Time TBA 

Ritter Park Picnic: April 17th at 4:30 

The Yellow Rose Banquet: April 25th at The Union Pub and Grill 
6:30 (Invitations will be sent out prior) 

 

Zeta Rho needs YOU! 

Zeta Rho wants to hear from you! We value the 

input and counsel of our alumni. Our brothers invite  

you to share your time, talent, treasure, or simply  

reconnect with the chapter at upcoming events. We  

are also looking for past alumni to join the Chapter  

Advisory Board! 

Please connect with us at: 

Email: akpsizetarho@gmail.com 

Facebook: www.facebook.com/marshalluakpsi 

Twitter: www.twitter.com/MarshallAKPSI 

Website: http://www.marshall.edu/akpsi/ 

Or email VP of Alumni Robert Dean at: 
Dean138@marshall.edu 

http://www.twitter.com/MarshallAKPSI
http://www.marshall.edu/akpsi/

